RESOLUTION NO. 104-2020
AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR AND MUNICIPAL CLERK TO EXECUTE
THE FY2021-2023 AGREEMENT WITH MONMOUTH COUNTY FOR
COOPERATIVE PARTICIPATION IN THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
PROGRAM PURSUANT TO THE INTERLOCAL SERVICES ACT

Councilmember Leckstein introduced and offered the following resolution for approval;
seconded by Councilmember Keeler:

WHEREAS, certain Federal funds are potentially avallable to Monmouth County under
Title I of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as amended, commonly
known as the Community Development Block Grant Program; and

WHEREAS, it is necessary to establish a legal basis for the County and its people to
benefit from this program; and

WHEREAS, an Agreement has been proposed under which the and the County of
Monmouth in cooperation with other municipalities will establish an Interiocal Services
Program pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:8B-1; and

WHEREAS, it is in the best interest of the Borough of Sea Bright to enter into such an
agreement.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Governing Body of the
Borough of Sea Bright, County of Monmouth, State of New Jersey, that the agreement
entitled "AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE COUNTY OF MONMOUTH AND CERTAIN
MUNICIPALITIES LOCATED HEREIN FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A COOPERATIVE
MEANS OF CONDUCTING CERTAIN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ACTIVITIES", a copy of
which is attached hereto, be executed by the Mayor and Mun|c1pai Clerk in accordance
with the provisions of law; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution shall take effect immediately upon its
enactment.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that a certified copy of this resolution be forwarded to the
following:

1. laura Kirby, Community Development Director
2. Councilman Keeler, CDBG Borough Representative

Roll Call: Birdsall, Catalano, Keeler, Leckstein, Rooney, Schwartz
Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes

April 21, 2020

CERTIFICATION
I, Christine Pfeiffer, do hereby certify that the
foregoing is a resolution adopted by the Borough
Council of the Borough of Sea Bright, County of
Monmouth, State of New Jersey, at a Council Meeting
held on April 21, 2020.

Christine Pfeiffer, Boroudh Clerk'




